
 
The City of Cottage Grove is recruiting for a 

Engineering Technician 

Public Works & Development Department 

Application Deadline is July 6, 2021 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The City of Cottage Grove is now accepting applications for a full-time Engineering Technician. The position assists the 
City Engineer in reviewing residential building applications, overseeing onsite inspections of residential and utility permits, 
inspect sewer, driveway and sidewalk installations, and gathering survey and GIS information throughout the City. Also assist 
in closing out existing projects and perform other miscellaneous engineering assignments as assigned.   Cottage Grove is 
home to 10,140 residents in the Southern end of the Willamette Valley and is a gateway to recreation leading to Cottage 
Grove and Dorena Reservoirs, the Row River Trail, and the Umpqua National Forest. Peace Health operates a full service 
hospital and care provider facility, the City Water and Wastewater Plants are less than 10 years old, and South Lane 
School District has a newer High School and is currently building a new elementary school. Cottage Grove is small town 
living at its best.  

Pay range: $3,029.00 to $3,865.00 Monthly.  

Full job description and application materials are available online at: www.cottagegrove.org/jobs 
 
Job posting opens June 15, 2021 and closes July 6, 2021 at 5pm.   
  
Questions, Contact:      Submit Application to:               
Faye Stewart       City of Cottage Grove, Human Resources  
Public Works & Development Director     Engineering Technician Application  
Phone: 541-942-3349, ext. 120     400 E Main Street 
        Cottage Grove, OR 97424 
 
 

THE CITY OF COTTAGE GROVE IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 


